



Department of Agriculture Greg Ibach

Director
P.O. Box 94947
Lincoln, NE 68509-4947
(402) 471-2341
Fax: (402) 471-6876

www.nda.nebraska.gov

March 29, 2017

Dear Mr. Rupprecht,

This letter is in response to your letter of March 20, 2017 to the Nebraska Department of Agriculture (Department) asking if the Department has any regulation or code that requires patrons of a business to wear shoes. None of the statutes or regulations within the Department's jurisdiction require customers or patrons to wear footwear inside regulated businesses such as grocery stores, restaurants or convenience shops.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

Robert Storant

Chief Administrator